
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 9/1/2015 8:29:26 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Support for a limit to pollution from power plants

Title: Mrs.
First Name: DorothyAnn
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Rowland OFS
Suffix: 
Street Address: PO Box 258
Street Address 2: 
City: Seabrook
State: SC
Zip: 29940
Phone: (803) 734-2100

Email: darsfo@embarqmail.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
I value the Catholic imperative to care for Creation and for the most vulnerable.  In a June 24, 
2015 letter to Congress, Archbishop Wenski and the U.S. Catholic bishops urged Congress to 
oppose legislation that would thwart a national standard on carbon pollution from power plants.

I stand with the bishops on this issue, and I vote.  I urge you to consider care for Creation.

Thank you. 


